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Dear Parents, 

 

As you will by now be aware, following the announcement by the Prime Minister, Coads Green Primary School is 

now closed to ALL pupils until at least February half term.  

 

The Government guidance issues last night has asked that PARENTS KEEP CHILDREN AT HOME WHEREVER 

POSSIBLE, and has asked schools to remain open ONLY for those children who ABSOLUTELY need to attend. 

The aim is to keep the numbers of pupils attending school at an absolute minimum. However, we recognise that 

there will be parents who will require childcare as their work is critical to the COVID-19 response. Thank you to all 

the parents who have contacted us so that staffing arrangements can be made. 

 

Please respect the fact that we will do all we can to ensure provision, but as the weeks progress, this may become 

increasingly challenging and for that reason we ask that you only send your children when absolutely necessary. 

Further Key Worker information will be sent this afternoon. 

 

Remote Learning 

All learning will now move to a blend of remote learning and prepared tasks. Please bear with us as we make  

preparations. The majority of tasks will be set on Just 2 Easy—the children have been working with their teachers in  

preparation for this. Microsoft Teams will be used to provide “live” lessons. Further information regarding learning 

and the collection of paper packs will come out to you later in the week. 

We understand the challenges that surround remote learning, but we know that we will have your full support. Should 

you need any support or advice, the following emails addresses may be used to contact your child’s teacher: 

Class 1: hthorpe@andaras.org 

Class 2: sdempsey@andaras.org   cbader@andaras.org  tcruise@andaras.org 

Class 3: ostephens@andaras.org 

 

Any general enquiries relating to lockdown can be made to coadsgreen@andaras.org. 

 

I will keep you informed of new information as I receive it and thank you for your continued support. 

Please stay safe and well. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Claire  


